From: Cender, Laura

To: nathan.dykstra@digirad.com
Subject: Pending NRC License Amendment Request - Digirad Imaging Solutions, Inc., License No. 10-29283-02
Date: Friday, April 23, 2021 11:40:00 AM

Hello Nathan,

Thank you for taking time out of your morning to discuss your pending NRC license amendment
request. As we discussed, you may submit supporting training and experience documentation as
required by 10 CFR 35.59 for Dr. Aslam to me directly as a password protected attachment via
email.

Please feel free to contact me at 630-829-9712 if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Laura

Laura Cender

Pronouns: She/Her

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Materials Licensing Branch

E-mail: Laura.Cender@nrc.gov
Phone: (630) 829-9712
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